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     Dated: 25th August, 2025 

CIRCULAR 

  
 

All the Staff and Students are hereby informed that the College shall 

remain closed on Wednesday, the 27th August, 2025, on the auspicious 

occasion of    “Vinayaka Chavithi.” 

On this sacred occasion, Puja will be performed at “Sri Sri Sri Vijaya 

Ganapathi Temple” at 9:00 AM sharp. All the Staff and Students are 

cordially invited to participate in the Puja.   

A part of in this celebrations on 29th August, 2025 (Friday), a Nakshatra 

Homam will be conducted with 27 Homa Gundas with 108 participants. 

Those who wish to take part in this divine ritual (from Diploma / B.Tech / 

M.Tech / MBA / BBA / MCA / BCA) are required to enroll their names 

with          Sri Jaka Suresh Kumar, In-charge, SAC. 

 

Note: The enlisted 108 participants are required to attend the Puja in Hindu Traditional Attire. 

Copy to:   Principal / Deans & Associate Deans for information. 

Copy to:  All HODs & Dy. Director for Information and circulation among Staff & Students  

Copy to:  Admissions / Controller of Examinations / Library / Physical Director / Web site  

Copy to:  Accounts / Estate Manager / Security / Canteen / Hostel / Transport 

Copy to:  Respective Notice Boards of the Departments 

I, ON BEHALF OF THE 

MANAGEMENT 

WISH ALL THE STAFF AND 

STUDENTS 

 

"A HAPPY VINAYAKA 
CHAVITHI" 

 


